
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 8:08:12 PM

First name: Catherine

Last name: Harper

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy

unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist

in Wilderness, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.

 

The wilderness is for ALL of us, and even more specifically for the animals and plants which need it for their lives.

We only have this one planet, and all of its diverse species are needed to keep it healthy.  Please make the

environmentally correct choice -- we don't need more cabins, we need more wild land.

 

Thank you for considering my comment.

 


